
INSPECTION
Inspection of Herbicide Projects for White River and 
Nagagami Forests
The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) invites you to inspect the planned herbicide 
projects for the 2024 season. As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and protect Ontario’s 
forests, selected stands on the White River and Nagagami Forests (see map) will be sprayed 
with herbicide to control competing vegetation, starting on or about August 5, 2024 for the 
Nagagami Forest and August 18, 2024 for the White River Forest. 

The project description and project plan for the herbicide projects are available  
electronically for public inspection by contacting the offices of the Forest Companies listed 
below,  during normal business hours and on the Natural Resources Information Portal at  
https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/fmp-online beginning July 5, 2024 until March 31, 2025  
when the Annual Work Schedule expires. 
First Nation and Métis communities and interested and affected persons and organizations 
can arrange a remote meeting with MNR staff to discuss the herbicide projects. For more 
information, please contact:

White River Forest
Brian Harbord, R.P.F. 
Management Forester
Ministry of Natural Resources 
Chapleau-Wawa District
Wawa Work Centre
48 Mission Road
Wawa, ON  P0S 1K0
tel: 705-255-8515 
e-mail: brian.harbord@ontario.ca

Alaina Vandervoort, R.P.F.
Planning Forester
Nawiinginokiima Forest Management Corporation
14 Hemlo Drive 
P.O. Box 1479 
Marathon, ON  P0T 2E0
tel: 807-229-8118 ext. 19
e-mail: alaina.vandervoort@nfmcforestry.ca 

Nagagami Forest 
Waurner Adema, R.P.F. 
Management Forester
Ministry of Natural Resources
Chapleau-Wawa District
Wawa Work Centre
48 Mission Road
Wawa, ON  P0S 1K0
tel: 705-992-5603
e-mail: waurner.adema@ontario.ca

Jack McClinchey, R.P.F. 
Silviculture Forester
First Resource Management Group 
(Agent for Hornepayne Lumber Limited 
Partnership) Group 78 Front Street
Hornepayne, ON  P0M 1Z0
tel: 705-622-8826
e-mail: jack.mcclinchey@frmg.ca 

Renseignements en français : Hélène Scott au 705 992-5601 ou helene.scott@ontario.ca.


